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Public invited to RUH Bath membership open meeting 
 
Members of the public interested in their local health service are invited to join members of the 
Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust at an online all Constituency Governor and 
Members’ meeting on Monday 24 May. 
 
The virtual meeting will take place between 1.00-3.00pm and will be an opportunity to update on 
post-COVID-19 activity at the RUH and development plans for the future. 
 
Everyone is welcome and then Trust says it would very much like as many people to attend as 
possible, so please share this invitation with anyone who you think may be interested. 

The Trust says this is a chance for you to hear about its Building Our Future Together programme, 
its COVID-19 recovery plans and the success of its new Critical Care Follow-Up Clinic, a service 
that aims to identify any ongoing needs or concerns that patients may have as a result of their stay 

on Critical Care, such as reduced mobility or loss of independence. 

Attendees will be able to ask questions and be updated on everything that has been happening at 
the RUH over the last few months, as well as plans for the future. 
 
Members and public are encouraged to submit any questions to the Membership Office in advance 
using the contact details below. Alternatively, there will be live question and answer sessions 
following each presentation.  
 
You can join from the comfort and safety of your own home via laptop, tablet or smart phone. The 
event will be held via Microsoft Teams and you can secure your place by emailing  
RUHmembership@nhs.net or calling 01225 821262 / 826288. You will then be sent joining details 
and a guide on using Microsoft Teams.  
 
For more information please contact the Membership Office. 

 
 

Ends 

 

Communications Department 

Royal United Hospital 

Combe Park 

Bath 

BA1 3NG 

 

Tel: 01225 826230 / 821459 

Mobile: 07557 756658 (office hours) 

 

Ruh-tr.communicationteam@nhs.net 

www.ruh.nhs.uk 

https://twitter.com/RUHBath  
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Notes to Editor: 

 

The Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust provides acute treatment and care for a catchment 

population of around 500,000 people in Bath, and the surrounding towns and villages in North East 

Somerset and Western Wiltshire. The hospital provides healthcare to the population served by four Clinical 

Commissioning Groups: Bath & North East Somerset CCG, Wiltshire CCG, Somerset CCG and South 

Gloucestershire CCG. 

 

The Trust provides 759 beds and a comprehensive range of acute services including medicine and surgery, 

services for women and children, accident and emergency services, and diagnostic and clinical support 

services.  

 

In 2015 The Royal United Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust acquired the Royal National Hospital for 

Rheumatic Diseases (RNHRD) NHS Foundation Trust. The RNHRD treats patients from across the country 

offering services in rheumatology, chronic pain and chronic fatigue syndrome/ME, cancer related fatigue and 

fatigue linked to other long term conditions such as multiple sclerosis. 

 

The RUH is changing - we have an exciting programme of redevelopment underway transforming our site 

and further improving the services we provide. The Trust has opened the purpose-built RNHRD and 

Brownsword Therapies Centre and is now working towards the new Dyson Cancer Centre. For more details 

visit: www.ruh.nhs.uk/about/fit_for_the_future 

 

For more information about the Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust visit: www.ruh.nhs.uk 
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